
Update 2 - Impact of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake which occurred on January 1, 2024 

 

January 4, 2024 

Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. 

 

We would like to express our sincere condolences to those who suffered this earthquake 

and other impacts which were caused by the earthquake. 

 

We would like to inform you of the second report regarding the impact of the 

earthquake centered in the Noto region of Ishikawa Prefecture (Noto Peninsula 

Earthquake) which occurred on January 1 (Monday), 2024. 

 

On the evening of January 1, we set up a disaster task force and began to confirm the 

situation. We have dispatched an executive officer in charge to the Ishikawa area, which 

suffered particularly severe damage, and are gathering information. 

 

Currently, we are in the process of confirming the situation including the human 

casualties caused by the earthquake at our production facilities of Ishikawa Sanken 

(Horimatsu, Shika and Noto plants), which are located close to the epicenter.  

However, as aftershocks continue to occur in the area, as well as road networks and 

communication infrastructure being disrupted, requiring a certain amount of time for 

confirmation. 

 

Under these circumstances, we are working to confirm the safety of our employees and 

their families, but as we have not yet been able to confirm the safety of all of them, we 

are treating this as a top priority. We will also continue to ensure the safety of our 

employees who are forced to evacuate. 

 

We also have confirmed damage to some of the factory buildings and production 

facilities of Ishikawa Sanken and will continue to confirm the details. 

We will make further announcements as more information becomes available. 

 


